
Dear committee members 

My name is Edward Fitzgerald , I live at 348 Burr Street New Haven ,Directly across from  

northern safety zone which was established only after a memorandum of understanding was 

signed guaranteeing these safety zones could never be paved . Tim Larson , executive director of 

the Airport Authority , publicly guaranteed this fact as well . At the time I felt these safety zones 

were a Trojan Horse which would be used to extend the paved runway .  Tim Larson has proven 

his dishonesty time and time again . Please as a committee hold the Airport Authority to the 2009 

agreement. Leave Tweed’s runway length as is . The strategy of build it and they will come is 

not a practical business model , especially since Tweed has lost money and requires city and 

state subsidies every year . Thank you for your time Edward Fitzgerald 


